
This year I decided to go back to school in an effort to improve my career prospects. Unfortunately due to the time needed to 
succeed in school, I had to drop to part time hours at my job. This resulted in me losing my health insurance. Luckily I was able to 
get coverage through the Affordable Care Act but it was very stressful especially during a pandemic. Oregon should ensure all its 
residents have access to healthcare regardless of their employment status. 


